
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From Mrs Barber 
We have had two very special presentations this week.  On Wednesday we said goodbye to our Year 4 

children.  We wish them much happiness for the future they have been a super year group to teach.   

Thank you Year 4’s for the lovely books donated to our school. 

 

On Thursday we said goodbye to Mrs Bennett.  She has been our Cleaner in Charge and key holder for 29 

years.  She was presented with a new wheelbarrow, a framed portrait, a lantern and a £50.00 voucher 

from donations from staff, Governors and children’s donations.  Mrs Bennett will continue to pop into 

school for Open The Book and will garden for us.  We wish here well in her semi-retirement.   

 

Can we wish all our children and parents a fabulous Summer holiday on behalf of myself and  all the staff 

and thank you for all your thoughtful cards, cakes and gifts this week and through the term. 

Happy Holiday 

Week ending 19th July 2019 

Prize Giving  

Although all our children are stars in their 

learning we have four prizes to award. 

 

The following children received these awards: 

Lewis Beard—KS2 Most Improved 

Sophie Edwards—Held in High Esteem 

Finlay Marshall—KS1 Most Improved 

Elsie Wilson—Perseverance and Resilience 

FUSS 

Thank you FUSS for raising over 

£250.00 selling teas and cakes on 

Sports Day and at our Year 3 / 4 

performance.  FUSS are going to 

buy us a new playhouse for the 

playground.  Thank you for support 

this year. 

 

School reopens  

Wednesday 4th September 2019 
 

House Tournament Champions 

 

Ash 


